
 

 
PLANNING COMMITTEE LIST 

20 April 2016 
 

COUNCILLOR REPRESENTATION 
 
From:   Councillor Peter Atkinson 
Sent:   11 April 2016 12:28 PM 
To:   Penny Jennings 
Subject:  Late Submission BH2015/04564 Mile Oak Inn, Mile Oak Rd, Portslade 
 
 
Dear Sir 
 
Re Application No: BH2015/04564 
 
I would like to make a late submission to the Planning Committee as one of the local councillors 
for North Portslade. 
 
This is in regard to Planning Application No BH2015/04564 at the Mile Oak Inn, Mile Oak Rd, 
Portslade. 
 
Whilst I appreciate that local opinion is very much divided on this application, I remain 
unconvinced that this proposal is appropriate for this site - both in terms of generation of extra 
traffic and the local environment itself. 
 
I am aware that the Planning Officer may be minded to recommend acceptance.  If this is the 
case, can I ask that a site visit be arranged for the committee, prior to any formal decision, so 
that there is a full understanding of the local area within which this retail unit will be built. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
Cllr Peter Atkinson 
North Portslade 
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